
Wookey Weekly News 
Friday 6th July 2018 

Hot Lunches next week - Week 3 

Well done to our stars of the week for this week. They are:  James (Rowan 

Class), Isaac P. and Ellie F. (Oak Class),  Leon and Gracie (Willow Class) and AJ 

and Roxy (Chestnut Class). 

Dear Parents,  

You will be receiving your child’s annual report today, along with attendance and 

attainment data in some cases. I have enjoyed reading all the children’s reports and I am 

really impressed with the progress that has been made over the course of the year.  

The teachers have worked extremely hard and produced very detailed and accurate 

reports, summing up the strengths and areas for development of the children in their 

care. You may notice a slight change to KS1 and KS2 reports this year in that we are 

reporting ways in which the children demonstrate our 4 core values of engagement, 

independence, active learning and respect. I hope you find these comments interesting 

and informative. Please take the time to read your child’s report with them so that they 

are aware of their targets for next year. Thank you in advance for this. 

As well as reports, you will also be receiving general permission and photo permission 

forms for the new school year. These have been updated in line with the new GDPR 

legislation that came into place on May 25th 2018. Please sign and return these forms to 

the office by Friday 13th July at the very latest. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mr Marsh 

The warm weather is forecast to continue 

into next week so our non school uniform 

policy will remain in place until further 

notice. If things change we will notify you 

on social media. 



Diary Dates for the rest of the summer term 

Monday 9th to Wednesday 11th July - Chestnut Residential 
Tuesday 10th July - Oak and Willow trip to Bristol Zoo 
Tuesday 17th July - Teddy Bears’ Picnic for Rowan and Playgroup 
Thursday 19th July - Leavers’ lunch and rounders match 
Friday 20th July - Leavers’ assembly (Last day of term) Parents 
warmly invited to join us at 2pm 

Thank you to everyone who helped make our summer event 2018 such 

a huge success on Friday last week.  With games, food and drink, stalls 

and music from the Pete Wagstaff Band, a great time was had by all in 

attendance. We raised a grand total of £965.53 for school funds, which 

is an amazing achievement! 

At our Governing Body meeting on Monday this week we said thank you and goodbye to 

our Chair of Governors, Paul Henry. It was Paul's last meeting before retiring from his post 

after 19 years of service. As you might imagine, Paul has seen lots of changes during his 

time at Wookey. We thank him for his commitment and the considerable skill he brought 

to the role. There will be an election at our AGM in September to appoint his replacement, 

and we will let you know the outcome of this.  

A group of children in Chestnut Class took place in a cricket festival at the Blue School on 

Monday this week. They coped extremely well with the heat and won 1 of their 2 matches. 

Well done to them! 

This week in Little Acorns our special helpers have been Zephyr, Joseph, Charlie, Poppy and 

Harlow. 

We had a great time on our trip last Friday. Thank you to all our 

helpers! We have been learning about Australia this week and we 

have tried Vegemite and Fairy Bread! 


